
 
 
 
Dear Admissions Committee, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I recommend Allysa Klene.  She has made a meaningful contribution to 
Habitat for Humanity for the past 4 years and has volunteered close to 100 hours. Allysa has given her 
time to help us achieve our mission for bringing people together to build homes, communities, and 
hope. 
 
Habitat for Humanity depends on reliable and hardworking volunteers like Allysa to help us achieve our 
goals.  She has played an integral part of our strategic plan this past year to serve more people than 
ever before. We rely heavily on the fundraising efforts in our community. Allysa has donated her time at 
our Habitastic Kids Carnival where she has run a variety of carnival and activity booths. Kids and 
parents alike love the way she gets them all to enjoy the experience with her. Our largest fundraiser is 
our Wizard of Oz Auction, for this, she dresses up as Dorothy, with Toto in tow, and sells raffle tickets 
during the event. Community members enjoy taking pictures with her to commemorate the evening. 
Allysa ́s creativity has been proven useful for setting up for these events and she is always willing to 
help us tear down as well. She sees the importance of our organization and is willing to step up and do 
anything necessary to help with our cause. 
 
I believe Allysa has excellent character and integrity which will reflect in her academic future.   Please 
accept this recommendation for Allysa, she will be an excellent candidate for your program.  Please feel 
free to contact me at any time at director@graysharborhabitat.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Darlene Triggs 
Executive Director 
Habitat for Humanity Grays Harbor 
director@graysharborhabitat.com 
360-533-8090 


